
EXHIBIT 16 
 

POOL RESTRICTIONS 
 

Limiting residential pool sizes 
 
The Southern Nevada Water Authority approved a resolution in July 2022 that supports a 600-
square-foot surface area limit on new residential pools. Local jurisdictions also approved this 
change with rule and code changes.  

 
This measure will help reduce consumptive water use associated with evaporative water loss, 
targeting saving from the top 25 percent of new pools constructed.  
 
While the average size swimming pool in Southern Nevada is about 475 square feet, the new 
pool size limits will prevent large-scale, water-intensive residential swimming pools. The 
measure is expected to save more than 32 million gallons over the next 10 years.  
 
Visit  snwa.com for more information.  

https://www.snwa.com/conservation/understand-laws-ordinances/index.html#:~:text=Pool%20restrictions&text=The%20Southern%20Nevada%20Water%20Authority%20approved%20a%20resolution%20in%20July,with%20rule%20and%20code%20changes

